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Welcome Back 
The children have happily returned to 
school and it’s been lovely to welcome 
them back, hearing about their break 
and the things they’ve enjoyed. 
 

Timeline 
We now have a beautiful timeline which 
is based upon the History we teach at 
Birklands. Hand painted by a local artist 
it is a lovely feature in our corridor just 
off the main reception.  As well as being 
lovely to look at, it provides opportunity 
for the children to understand where the 
History topic they’re currently learning 
sits within the chronology of other 
historical periods they’ve learnt about. 

 
Baby News 
On 30th 
December, 
Miss Marsh 
welcomed 
her daughter 
Imogen 
Jessica. 

Weighing 5lb 13ozs, mother and baby 
are both doing well. 

 
Valuables 
As has always been the case, we ask 
that any items/belongings of value, 
either monetary or sentimental are not 
brought into school. We are unable to 
accept responsibility should items get 
lost or damaged. Thank you for your  
support in this matter. 

 
Reminder 
As advised before Christmas there is a 
school meal price increase. Can parents 
and carers please ensure that when 
payments are being made, it is for the 
correct amount - a school meal is £2.60 
per day, making it £13 for a week.  
 

Parents in School 
Parents and carers will be aware that 
there are many occasions when grown 
ups are welcomed into school, however 
we must ask that if children are late, 
they are left at the office and not taken 
by their grown-up to their class. This is 
because we need to be aware (at all 
times) of the adults whom are in school 
so we can effectively safeguard our 
children. 
 

Pupil Data Collection Forms 
Amended forms are due back to us by 
Friday 19th January. It is vital that we 
have up-to-date contact numbers and 
medical/allergy information – thank you. 
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Diary Dates 

17.01.24 Y2 to visit Notts 
University  

9 am –  
3 pm 

19.01.24 Library visit 
Goldcrest  

pm 

26.01.24 Library visit 
Kingfisher 

pm 

01.02.24 SATs meeting  
Y6 parents/carers 

3:15 – 
3:45 pm 

02.02.23 Library visit 
Nightingale 

 

08.02.24 Valentines Disco  

12.02.24 
– 

16.02.24 

Half term  

23.02.24 Y3 & 4 visit to 
Perlethorpe 

 

14.03.24 Y3 & 4 Bring 
Your Grown-up 
to… 

2 – 3 pm 

15.03.24 Y5 & 6 Bring 
Your Grown-up 
to… 

2 – 3 pm 

 


